
Public Comment Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 

 

 
From: Dante Macatantan [mailto:dante.macatantan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 9:12 PM 
To: Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; City Manager <CityManager@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk 
<CityClerk@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 
<District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 
<District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 <District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 
<District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 <District9@longbeach.gov>; LBPDCommander-North 
<LBPDCommander-North@longbeach.gov>; LBPDCommander-West <LBPDCommander-
West@longbeach.gov>; LBPDCommander-South <LBPDCommander-South@longbeach.gov>; 
LBPDCommander-East <LBPDCommander-East@longbeach.gov>; Robert Luna 
<Robert.Luna@longbeach.gov>; Prosecutor <Prosecutor@longbeach.gov>; Anthony Lopez 
<Anthony.Lopez@longbeach.gov>; Senator.Gonzalez@senate.ca.gov; Horne, Avery 
<Avery.Horne@asm.ca.gov> 
Subject: We Still Need Help on Fireworks Issue 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Dear City Officials,  
 
I am writing to keep the conversation going that our city still needs help with the issue of illegal 
fireworks in our city.  The past month or so has proven that "fireworks season" goes well into the Fall 
months with residents using illegal fireworks for sports game celebrations.  I know several emails have 
gone out to you giving you a heads up about this.  I am hoping the conversations and plans of action we 
have had with you earlier in the year about addressing the safety and well-being of our community are 
still being worked on.  We don't need any more house fires.  We don't need anymore PTSD.  We don't 
need any more litter and pollution.  And we certainly don't need complacent police and city 
enforcement.  Please keep advocating for this issue. 
 
All the best, 
Dante Macatantan 
 


